Mr. M. F. Ahearh,
Director of Athletics,
Kansas State College,
mm; Ransas.

Deaxr Micheel:

Thanks & million, Mike, for youwr nmany fine compliments from the genial
Trishmen. .

The dates that George Edwards and Fritz talked about, I believe, are
Decenber 22 and 23. So if we can find another school with good drawing
power I believe that we should make some money and have some good games.

Let's oonsider this tembatively arrenged, and in the near future we
will do the other necessary things. We already lave the hall reserved,
end only officials and owr fourth participent will be necossary.

Very sincersely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach. |




